
World Paddle for the Planet Day, 2014 

Super excited to announce that his year’s “World Paddle for the Planet Day” will be held 
on September 13th! Once again, paddlers around the World are invited to paddle their 
craft of any kind to send a “Wave of Change” around the Globe! “Pick a change you want 
to see in the World, paddle for that change on September 13th, then commit to it until it 
becomes reality! 

In order to send the biggest “Wave of Change” possible around the World, we are asking 
paddlers to begin their paddle, at 12 noon in your own time zone, this will keep the “Wave 
of Change” going for a while! We would love you to share your plans with us on our 
facebook page before and after your paddle! Let us know what changes you are paddling 
for, you never know who you might inspire to get out there with you! 

Bob’s paddle is going to be hosted by the Best Western Tin Wis Resort www.tinsresort.com 
at MacKenzie Beach in Tofino, British Columbia, Canada, and everyone is welcome to join 
in! This is your chance to get to Tofino, especially if you have never been and always 
wanted to! The Best Western Tin Wis is located right on MacKenzie Beach, and they are 
making it really easy to join Bob in Tofino! The normal room rate at this time of year is 
$235 a night, “World Paddle for the Planet’s” rate, $159 a night! Just call 1-800-661-9995 
and ask for the “Paddle for the Planet” room rate to book your room, tell them Bob sent 
you! There will be a festival atmosphere created for the day with a variety of art, cultural, 
musical, and environmental organizations sharing their expertise and knowledge, there 
might even be a fire on the beach after the paddle! 

Last year there were paddles in Abu Dhabi, South America, Puerto Rico, South Korea, 
Europe, Australia, Hawaii, and all over North America that we know about! Bob has been 
paddling every day since January 1, 2011 to “Change the Way we live on the Planet”, and 
“World Paddle for the Planet Day” is like a booster shot of change for Mother Earth! 
Together we can tackle all of the challenges we are facing in the world today, will you join 
us on September 13th? 

Thanks for helping us to send a huge “Wave of Change” around the Planet! 

Bob Purdy   “Standup PaddleSurfing, Elder in Training” from “Paddle for the Planet” 

            Founder of “World Paddle for the Planet Day” 
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